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Tara Hall

From: Rae Wilder <rachel.posthumus@ccinvest.com>
Sent: Monday, August 5, 2024 3:16 PM
To: RentalHelp
Subject: EXTERNAL: Re: 2025 QAP Announcement Reminder

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of NCHFA. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. 

 
Hello NCHFA Leadership, 
 
We would like to make a comment on the QAP regarding the development experience requirements in 
Section IV. D(1)(A). 
 
We respectfully propose the language regarding experience in other states be changed to include any 
combination of 4% and/or 9% projects totaling over 200 units. 
 
We appreciate your consideration, 
 

 
Rae Wilder (she/her) 
Acquisitions Project Manager 
4530 E. Thousand Oaks Blvd, Suite 100, Westlake Village, CA 91362 
(t) (616) 635-6453 | REMOTE CA OFFICE | PST 
ccinvest.com 
 
I will be out of the office with no access to email on August 9th. 
 
At CCI, we care about the environment so if possible, please refrain from printing this email unless it is necessary. It helps to keep the environment 
forested and litter-free. Thank you! 
  
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic message is intended to be viewed only by the individual or entity to whom it is addressed. It may contain 
information and/or material that is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law and receipt by anyone other than the 
intended recipient does not constitute a loss of the confidential or privileged nature of the communication. Any dissemination, distribution, 
retransmission or copying of this communication or attachments hereto is strictly prohibited without the sender’s prior written permission. If the 
reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible for delivering the message to the intended recipient, or 
if you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by return e-mail and delete the original message and any copies of it 
from your computer system. 

From: Tara Hall <tshall@nchfa.com> on behalf of RentalHelp <rentalhelp@nchfa.com> 
Sent: Monday, August 5, 2024 6:00 AM 
Subject: 2025 QAP Announcement Reminder  
  

***[EXTERNAL SENDER]***  
The Agency is currently working on the first draft of the 2025 QAP.  We appreciate feedback received during 
the listening sessions held back in May.  If you did not participate in the listening sessions, this is your 
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opportunity to provide comments to be reviewed.  Please submit comments by Friday, August 16th  to be 
considered before release of the first draft.   
  
You may email comments to rentalhelp@nchfa.com. 
  
  
If you wish to be removed from our email list, reply to this email with “Remove” in the subject line. 
  
 
 
This email and any files transmitted with it may contain confidential information and are intended solely for the use of 
the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender 
and delete this email from your system. If you are not the intended recipient you are notified that disclosing, copying, 
distributing, or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited. 
 
E-mail correspondence to and from this sender may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be 
disclosed to third parties.  


